HEADTEACHER Julie Wilson B.Ed (Hons) NPQH

Telephone: 01386 860301

Email: office@fladbury.worcs.sch.uk Website: www.fladbury.worcs.sch.uk



Church Street Fladbury, Pershore Worcester WR10 2QB

08 November 2018

Dear Willow Parents

Visit to Cotswold Wildlife Park - Tuesday 20 November 2018

Our topic this half term is all about animals living in different habitats. We are concentrating on animals living in the jungle and so on Tuesday 20 November, Willow will be visiting the Cotswold Wildlife Park in Burford. We shall be having a talk by one of the keepers about the different animals in their care, especially lemurs, which the children will see.

The park is all outdoors and we will be going whatever the weather!

We shall travel by coach, leaving school at 9.15 am and returning by the end of the school day.

The children will need to wear school uniform, including a named waterproof coat and suitable footwear and to bring snacks and drinks with them. Packed lunches will be provided for all children by Pershore High School.

The cost of the trip is **just £5**, which is a contribution towards the cost of the coach. *School will fund attendance for children who are registered for Free School Meals*. **Fladbury School Fund is heavily subsidising this trip.**

Parental donations towards the cost of trips are voluntary. No child will be denied participation in any trip if it takes place, but the school reserves the right to cancel planned events if too few contributions are received. If you have concerns about finance, please feel free to talk to Miss Wilson in confidence.

Please complete the attached permission slip and return it to school together with your voluntary contribution.